
Contractors for the Florida Department of Transportation will begin reconstruction of Del Webb Boulevard at 
SR 70 on Tuesday, September 24, 2024 during daytime hours. The temporary closure will be in effect for 45 
days, weather permitting. During this time, no traffic entering or exiting is allowed while the existing roadway 
will be under construction. Motorists should use caution in the area and follow the provided detour route 
provided to Del Webb’s southern entrance off Masters Avenue.
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DEL WEBB BLVD TO SR 70 DETOUR ROUTE

Traffic Movement Eastbound from Del Webb Blvd to SR 70:

Preliminary Estimate of Duration: 45 days, weather permitting

LEGEND KEY

Traffic Movement Westbound from Del Webb Blvd to SR 70:

Questions? Contact Us At:
Alice Ramos, Community Outreach Specialist, at 863-797-7202 or by email at alice.ramos@dot.state.fl.us or

Janella Newsome, FDOT Public Information, at 863-519-2828 or by email at janella.newsome@dot.state.fl.us

Please visit our website for more information at www.swflroads.com/project/414506-7


